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Keep Oregon's vote by mail system! There is NO reason to change how Oregonians 

vote. I am very concerned with the obstacles the GOP is trying to use  to make it 

more difficult to vote. IF the GOP wanted honest fair elections in America, they would 

embrace Oregon's vote by mail system to ensure everyone could easily make their 

voices heard.   

   


